Dear Dr. Schmiesing,

This letter is to inform you that I am resigning from my current teaching aide position in order to have the opportunity to take on a new role within the Celina School District. This past year, I thoroughly enjoyed my role as an aide working and assisting a variety of students in the Interactive Media and the Job Skills Program. I recognize that it has helped me to gain valuable experience and improve my skills to help me become a better educator. I eagerly await the new opportunity and look forward to the new challenges as a tutor working within the ELL program. I understand the importance of learning how to work with a diverse group of students in order to guide them to classroom as well as personal success. I very much appreciated my time as a teacher aide and believe this new ELL position will push me to grow even more confident and become a well-rounded, experienced educator.

Because I was raised in Celina, I feel a strong bond and desire to be a positive contributor in our community, so I plan to remain here. I look forward to working in the Celina School District, and I hope one day to fulfill my dream of achieving a full-time position as a classroom teacher.

Ch Sohn 8-20-19

Sincerely,

Braelen Bader